
 
 

 

 

March 30th, 2023 

TO: Valued Partners 

RE: Rouzer Group – Doris Seim Retirement 

Doris Seim is retiring! Rouzer is grateful for all the hard work that she has done these past 
8.5 years. Doris is hardworking, reliable, and that work has not gone unnoticed by our 
manufacturers and customers. She has been an amazing asset to the Team Rouzer and 
will be greatly missed. We wish her all the best in her retirement, and we can rest 
assured that she will enjoy it to the fullest! 

From Doris: ‘It has been a pleasure to work with Rouzer for the last close to 9 years. I 
have enjoyed the ups and downs of this crazy business. Thanks to all of you who have 
made my job fun and sometimes challenging! My husband and I are retiring on the 
same day April 14th, 2023. We will be loving our summers in Minnesota and hanging in 
the South for the winters. I appreciate all the friendships I have made during my time at 
Rouzer. Thanks, my friends!’ 

Please join us for an open house at the Rouzer HQ on Wednesday April 5th from 1-3:30 
to celebrate Doris! There will be cake and the golf simulators will open for business as 
well. Please RSVP by EOD Friday (3/31) so we know how much cake to get! 

 

RSVP for Doris’ Retirement Party! 

 

 

Thanks, 

 

Tom Jaszczak 
Inside Sales & Operations Manager 


